
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
Are you having issues finding time to get your holiday shopping done? Luckily 

for you, the FHS Safe Grad Committee has come up with the idea to host a 

Holiday Snack n' Paint on December 10
th

 from 1:00-4:00pm in the FHS 

cafeteria. This will keep your children occupied while you tackle the holiday 

spirit. We would be happy to accept children from the age range 4-12 years old 

(at parent's discretion). 

 
Safe Grad is a committee that raises money through events in order to cover the 

cost of a drug and alcohol free graduation party. We believe it is very important 

that graduates have a safe place to celebrate their accomplishments. 

 
For 3 hours, we plan to entertain your children with an assortment of activities. 

The cost will be $10 per child payable at the door OR pre-payment by a cheque 

made out to FHS Safe Grad. To help with preparation for the day, please 

indicate the activities your child/children would enjoy the most:  

 

 Holiday Painting 

 Holiday Craft 

 Movie 

 Holiday Games (Such as 

Bingo) 

 Holiday Karaoke 

 Musical Chairs 

 Cookie Decorating  

 Learning a Holiday Hip Hop 

Dance 

 
To register your child, we need the following information: 

Child's name:  
Child's age:  
Parent phone number: 
Parent email: 
Emergency contact: 
Any allergies your child may have: 

 
Thank you for supporting Safe Grad and we are looking forward to a holiday-

fun filled afternoon. Please drop off the form to Sara Bamford or Brenda 

Cameron at FHS or email it to one of the email addresses indicated below.  Feel 

free to contact us with any questions or concerns.  
fhssafegrad@gmail.com      sara.bamford@nbed.nb.ca      brenda.cameron2@nbed.nb.ca  
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